

# **Newsletter**



# Friday 21st October 2022

#### **AWARD WINNERS**

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Dior, Tommy, Theo

Year 2: Charlie, Chester, Junior, Lilly

Year 3: Taylor, Eliza, Menesh, Gracie

Year 4: Michael, Lewis, Rowan, Georgia

Year 5: Pranav, Charlotte, Sabrina, Dylan

Year 6: Abigail, Megan, Danielle, Lokesh



# TWITTER RESPONSE FROM A FAMOUS ILLUSTRATOR







## **KS1 ASSEMBLIES**

It has been lovely to welcome parents back into the school this week for our Harvest and Diwali assemblies.

The children have really grown in confidence delivering their lines and their singing was superb!

We hope Lawson has fun in his tractor!



### **DATES FOR YOUR DIARY**

Friday 21st Oct - Break up for Half Term

Monday 31st October - Back to School

Friday 4th November - Nursery Bonfire Night Parent Workshop

Thursday 10th November - Remembrance Assembly for parents Year 4

14th to 18th November - Anti Bullying Week

Friday 18th November - Children in Need

Thursday 8th December - Y1-6 Pantomime Trip

Friday 9th December - Wear something Christmassy Day & Christmas Dinner & Christmas Fair

Monday 12th December - Y4, 5 & 6 Carol Concert for parents

Tuesday 13th December - Possible Carol performance at local care home

Tuesday 13th December - Y1, 2 & 3 Christmas Singalong for parents

Thursday 15th December - EYFS Nativity for parents

Friday 16th December - Christmas Party Day

### **ATTENDANCE**

Well done to **Year 6** for being the best attending classes last week, with 96.5%!



The Orchards Primary Academy Rhayader Road, Northfield, Birmingham, B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

